
 
 

Guidance for Members using the Club from Monday 19th July 

 

With all legal requirements currently in place to reduce the spread of Covid 19 ending from Monday 19th 

July the Executive have considered how best to operate the Club from next week. The Executive are 

mindful that the rate of infection is currently on the rise. 

Our thinking is influenced by 2 key issues:- 

1. Making sure that staff feel safe in the workplace and to reduce the risk of them getting the virus. If 

a member of staff should be infected it would seriously impact our service and may lead to 

temporary closure. 

2. Balancing the needs of a broad membership to ensure that Members feel safe whilst moving a little 

closer to normal operations. 

From Monday 19th July the following rules will apply:- 

1. Members will be required to wear masks around the building unless sitting down to eat and drink. 

2. Capacity limits in the changing rooms and the procedure for using the changing rooms will remain. 

3. The number of people using the toilets will continue to be limited. 

4. Members may order drinks from the bar and food from the galley. There will be a one-way queuing 

system in place, please remember not to crowd the person in front of you. No mask, no service at 

the counter! 

5. The House team will continue to operate table service in the Solent Room for those Members who 

prefer this option. 

6. You must be seated to eat and drink in the Solent Room. 

7. The rule of 6 no longer applies, but Members are asked to avoid sitting in large groups in the Solent 

Room. 

8. Members are reminded that there is a one-way system in place up and down the stairs. This is to 

avoid people being close together in a narrow space. 

9. Good ventilation remains an important element in reducing transmission and the windows and 

doors in the Solent Room will remain open during service. Do not close them! 

10. Do not come to the Club if you have any Covid 19 symptoms and abide by the rules if you are 

contacted by test and trace.  

11. Remember to wash your hands frequently and to use the sanitisers provided around the building. 

We will continue to monitor guidance from Government, the RYA and UK Hospitality and will amend 

the rules accordingly. 

 

Monday 19th July 2021 


